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Equestrian Australia Jumping Committee - 
UPDATE 

 
Meeting held: 8 April 2020 

Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EAJC Committee meeting: 

 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 

Boneo Park was congratulated on the conducting of the 2019 Australian Jumping 
Championships in very trying conditions. The footing in the main and grass arenas was 
good, especially with the among of traffic they had over the Championships.   
 
The EA Jumping Committee expressed their support of Boneo Park’s efforts in trying to run 
the Australian Jumping Championships in November 2020. Should this not be achievable, 
they agreed that they would be more than happy for Boneo Park to look towards running the 
event in April 2021, and should that not be possible, then in November 2021.  
 
Acknowledgement of the uncertainty for businesses currently bought on by COVID-19 was 
noted.  
 


